Term 1 Homework Project – Australia and Oceania
As your child is now in year six, we are aiming to prepare them for secondary school as much as we can. We have devised a homework scheme which we hope will do this and will also engage them as well as being enjoyable.
Our aim is that your child will produce a 6 week project with 6 weeks worth of homework in it. (E.g.6 pieces of work, which would take them about an hour per week.)
This homework could include fact-files which the children have written (or produced on a computer), a powerpoint, a model, a picture, a design, some food, a costume etc.. or it could be one of these in much more detail. It is always interesting when children produce a mixture of mediums.
They will be asked to present their project to the rest of the class in the first week of term 2 and then the work will be assessed and displayed for the rest of the school community to enjoy.

Ideas
You could make a study of a particular country in Oceania (Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, Tasmania or one of the islands, or you could create a general project about Oceania.
You may want to study and produce a certain aspect of life in Oceania such as:

1. Food

2. Costumes and customs

3. Landmarks – famous places to visit

4. History – something which has happened to a particular country

5. Geography – Mountains or climate

6. People – what is life like for person who lives there, or what was it like at a particular time in history.

7. Famous people – Look at famous Australians of the past and present

8. Animals which are found in these countries
9. Football or sport in Australia or New Zealand.
Parents
We are happy for you to work with your children on these projects, knowing that children can learn a great deal from you as partners in their education. However, Children who have no help will not be penalised but congratulated equally for their independence.

Due Date
Homework must be given in on the first day of term 2. We suggest that you encourage your children to find a regular weekly time when they can work on this rather than leaving it all until half term! (This is advice from last years year 6)

If you have any questions or worries about what they can produce please do not hesitate to contact us through the office and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully

Miss Ling and Mrs Hearn

The year 6 team
